From: no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk <no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 September 2020 09:03

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted for 706353

The following is a comment on application 202438 by 'christopher nelmes'

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment

Comment:

There are a number of concerns | wish to raise. 1. The "application" asks if existing
hedges or trees need to be removed. The applicant has stated NO. However, serious
removal of the above has taken place Mon. 14th September. 2. The extension/s are to
the maximum size allowed and the rear "gabled" elevation overlooks gardens of number
1 and 2 Pound Close. There is no proposal to soften the impact.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: christopher
Last name: nelmes

Email: I
Postcode: HR8 25U

Address: 2 Pound Close Ledbury Herefordshire
Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:
Link Id:

https:/iwww.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning application s
earch/details?id=202438




